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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
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 3rd September 2025  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

We are delighted to invite you to our Welcome Back Mass as we begin the new 

academic year together.  The Mass will take place on Friday 5th September at 9.15 am at 

the school. 

 

We are blessed that Father Silviu will be joining us on this special occasion to help us 

celebrate the start of the new school year. 

 

This is a wonderful opportunity for our whole school community – children, staff, parents 

and carers – to come together in faith and fellowship.  We would love for as many of you 

as possible to join us. 

 

We look forward to celebrating with you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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